OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT
PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE
420 JACKSON STREET
OSHKOSH, WI 54901

(920) 236-5742

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT

Date: November 1, 2014
Time: 1:00 P.M.
Contact: Officer Joseph Nichols

Public Information Officer
Subject: Suspicious Incident-Hazardous Material Update 4

The Oshkosh Police Department and the Federal Bureau of Investigation continue the
investigation of a hazardous material found inside a house in the 800 block of Frederick St.

The roads are closed to vehicle traffic and citizens are asked to stay out of the area near the 800
block of Frederick St. Roads and sidewalks are closed to vehicle and pedestrian traffic on
Frederick St. between W. Irving Ave and Scott Ave; W. Lincoln between Central St. and Franklin
St; and Scott Ave. between Central St. and Franklin St., unless you live in that area.

Those that live in these areas will be allowed to leave the area with a vehicle, but will only be
allowed to walk back to their homes under escort by police officers. If you live in the area and
request an escort, please contact a police officer in the area for assistance. It is unknown when
the roads will be opened.

The Oshkosh Police Department, FBI and assisting agencies thanks all of the neighbors and
citizens for their cooperation during this investigation.

This is an ongoing investigation and further information may be released as it becomes available.
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